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To whom it may concern, 

 

As a lifelong Oregonian and tax paying citizen, I oppose the end to mail in ballots. 

Mail in ballots allow for early voting, access for low income, disabled and senior 

voters to get there vote in without taking time off work or traveling to a voting booth. 

This is a service to the people and an accessibility tool to all.  

 

Thank you, 

Rebekah Peschke 


